
People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update 

  
Scrutiny Review – Review of Disadvantage in Early Years and School 
 

Achieved since last meeting The scope has been agreed and the review will focus on early 
years services and engagement with them, and the use of Pupil 
Premium in both Early Years. 
 
In June and July, the Committee heard from early years, public 
health, and local NHS providers. 
 
Members have visited Tilery School, and Star Children’s Centre, 
and met with volunteers from the Fairer Start Community 
Champion programme. 
 
September’s meeting focussed on the results of Ofsted’s national 
review of disadvantage in early years, and how this applied to 
Stockton.  The Committee was also briefed on the separate 
review of Early Years and Children’s Centres.  
 
 

Problems or concerns None.   
 

Planned next month 
 

The Committee will look at Pupil Premium and the future use of 
Early Years Pupil Premium in October. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes.  This review will report to Cabinet in January 
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Committee’s Overview meetings have been arranged for 7 
November (Corporate) and 21 November (Arts and Leisure / 
Licensing / Environmental Health).   
 

Requests for more information 
 

- 

 

Monitoring -  
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The next monitoring reports are due in December. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

- 

 


